
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
30 November 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
   
The Art department is running another short course of life-drawing for the Sixth Form.  Life-
drawing has proved very successful with the students gaining a challenging and rewarding insight 
into one of art’s fundamental disciplines.   
 
The course is led by an experienced tutor using a professional model and will be held over two 
sessions, Wednesday 8th December and Wednesday 19th January.   Year 12 will be from 2.00pm until 
4.00pm and Year 13 from 4.00pm until 6.00pm.   There will be a charge of £10.00 (for two 
sessions) to help cover the cost of hiring the model to be paid via Parent Pay please.  Please do not 
hesitate to contact me if you have any queries regarding this course, also if there are any issues 
concerning payment please contact me at school in confidence, as some families may be entitled to 
financial support hensonf@ripongrammar.com   
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for the students to expand their artistic appreciation and abilities in 
these restrictive times.   
   
Yours sincerely 
   
 
 
Mrs F Henson   
Head of Art   
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